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The vision of Roselle District 12 is to prepare students to ethically engage in our global society. 

July 15, 2020 
 
Dear D12 Families, 
Last evening our opening of school plan was presented to the Board of 
Education. It was also sent to all families late last night and is posted on our 
website. This letter will provide an overview of the options available to parents; 
however, I encourage you to watch the presentation for additional details. 
 
Our kindergarten program will be all day, every day, in person. We will adjust 
class sizes to ensure that they are small enough to accommodate social 
distancing. 
 
Families with students in grades one through eight will select one of two options: 
Option 1: In-person instruction 
Students will attend school wearing masks at all times when indoors and 
maintaining social distancing of six feet in all possible situations. Based on 
enrollment, students will either attend all day, every day or on a modified 
schedule of two days per week in person and three days per week remote 
learning. 
 
Option 2: Remote learning 
Students will participate in five hours per day of learning which will be a 
combination of live instruction, recorded instruction, small group instruction and 
independent learning activities. Remote learning will be taught by teachers 
assigned to that role. 
 
Families will select from one of the two options, and this commitment will last 
through December 18, 2020. If our region is still in Phase 4 of the Restore Illinois 
plan in November, families will select from the two options for the second half of 
the school year. Families will not be able to change their selection at other times. 
 
A commitment form must be completed for each child in grades one through 
eight. Based on individual student’s needs, families are able to select in-person 
instruction for one or more of their children and remote learning for others. Forms 
are due by Friday, July 24th. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Mary Henderson 
Superintendent 
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